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March 20, 2015

Mr. Benjamin Cunningham
2429 Southern Blvd, #1
Bronx, NY 10458

Re: Daniel Eigerman, Esqg.
Dkt. No. 2012.2312

Dear Mr. Cunningham:

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your letter concerning
the Departmental Disciplinary Committee’s dismissal of the
complaint you filed against the above attorney. You will
receive a formal response after a full review of your concerns.

Very Truly Yours,

Margaret Sowah



